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President’s Message

Greetings

Veteran’s Day originated as “Armistice Day” on
November 11, 1919, the anniversary of the end
of World War I. Congress passed a resolution
in 1926 for an annual observance. November
11" became a national holiday beginning in
1938. Unlike Memorial Day, Veterans Day
pays tribute to all American veterans, living or
dead, but especially gives thanks to living
veterans who served their country honorably
during war or peacetime. Let us take time to
honor all those veterans that have served our-
country and give them a special thanks for their
service.

Please come and join us for the November 11
meeting at 1 P.M. We will be electing a slate
of new officers for 2021.

Robert

Check our website

www.drghs.org

November Meeting 1 P.M.
Eads-Mansell-Sudduth House
309 Van Buren Street
Carthage, MS

At the October Board of Directors meeting, it
was voted to not have a pre-meeting luncheon
for regular meetings until Covid-19 crisis
diminishes. We will be serving coffee and
cookies for the November meeting. There will
not be a program speaker this month. We will
hold the election of officers for the upcoming
year. .



